
FRIENDS OF LENZIE MOSS 
 
Dear Friend, 
 
Subscriptions for the financial year April 2017 to March 2018 are now 
being sought from the membership of Friends of Lenzie Moss. 
 
Details and payments should be made using this form and returned to 
the address below as soon as possible.  Cheques should be made 
payable to the Friends of Lenzie Moss. 
 
Please confirm your email address if you have one, this would be 
used to update you on any additional activities. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 

• Annual Membership Fees are:- 
 

v      Single     £  7.00 
v      Family     £12.00 

 
Member’s name ………………………………………………… 
 
Member’s address ………………………………………………. 
 
……………………………………     Postcode ………………… 
 
Tel No Day : …………………….    Evening …………………... 
 
Email ……………………………………………………………… 
 
Signed ………………………………….   Date ………………… 
 
Membership Secretary’s Address:  
Mrs J Christie, Flat 8, Stockiemuir Court, Stockiemuir Avenue, 
Bearsden, Glasgow G61 3AR. 


